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Cahill Represents Lead Arrangers in $150 Million 
Incremental Credit Facility for FCG Acquisitions, 
Inc. (Flow Control Group)

Date:  05/31/22

Cahill represented the lead arrangers in connection with a $150,000,000 incremental credit facility for FCG 
Acquisitions, Inc. Proceeds from the incremental credit facility will be used for general corporate purposes, including 
financing acquisitions under letters of intent.
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